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The Legislative Council Government Administration ‘A’ Sub-Committee inquiring into finfish 

farming in Tasmania has today released an Interim Report.  

 

The Interim Report is available on the Parliament of Tasmania website at: 

https://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/GovAdminA_Fin.htm. 

 

The Inquiry will be ongoing. 
 

Members of the Sub-Committee are: 

Hon Kerry Finch MLC 
Hon Ruth Forrest MLC 
Hon Mike Gaffney MLC 
Hon Rob Valentine MLC  
Hon Meg Webb MLC (Inquiry Chair) 
 

ends 
 
FURTHER INFORMATION:   

Chairperson: Hon Meg Webb MLC      Mob: 0427 911 719   
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